
 

 

The Good Shepherd 
Roman Catholic Diocese of Leeds - Registered Charity No. 249404 

Royal Fold, New Road, Mytholmroyd, HX7 5EA 

Parish Priest: Fr Larkin pp                                             Telephone: 01422 832085 
Email: Parish Priest: pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

Website www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk Facebook: The Good Shepherd  
Website: www.thegoodshepherd.org.uk  Safeguarding: Diocesan Office 0113 261 8069 

 

 
 

NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 Year C p121f - Sunday 31 July 2022 

  

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com 
 Sunday 
07 Aug 

9.30 am  
NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Monday 
08 Aug 

Private 
Mass 

St Dominic, Priest MEM   

Tuesday 
09 Aug 

 
ST TERESA BENEDICTA OF 

THE CROSS 
  

Wednesday 
10 Aug 

12.00 
noon 

ST LAWRENCE, DEACON 
AND MARTYR 

- 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Thursday 
11 Aug 

 St Clare, Virgin   

Friday 
12 Aug 

 
St Jane Frances de Chantal, 

Religious 
  

Saturday 
13 Aug 

10.00am Saturday Mass of Our Lady - 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Sunday 
14 Aug 

9.30 am  
THE ASSUMPTION OF THE 

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/


 

 

MGR WILLIAM STEELE it is with great sadness to inform you of the death of Mgr William 
Steele who died in St James’ Hospital yesterday afternoon (03 July). Please pray for the 
repose of Fr Billy’s soul and for his family and friends at this time. Eternal rest grant unto 
him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 
 

DENIS WHITESIDE died last 21 July 2022. He was an active member of the Good Shepherd 
Parish until he moved away in 1995. Please pray for the repose of Denis’s soul and for his 
family and friends at this time. Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light 
shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 
 

FOR CATHOLICS IN HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE the Anscombe Bioethics Centre is an 
organisation which does research on behalf of our Bishops and education for the Catholic 
community on moral matters in medicine. They have a new website which has resources 
which will benefit parishioners who are doctors, nurses, or others who work or study in 
fields related to health and social care.: www.bioethics.org.uk 
 

FATHER JOHN We are organising a memorial stone to be sited at the front of the church 
alongside Fr Peter and Nigel, this may take some time. Also, Sean has sourced a gingko 
peace tree that has seeded from one in Hiroshima, a student in Norwich has done a lovely 
film, which is really worth watching. It shows what plans they have with planting the trees.  
The link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DH47LwySX0Q 
 

UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY is thrilled to announce a new online newspaper with the full 
support of His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE trial 
supply by calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650  
 

CATHOLIC CARE VACANCIES Vacancies across the Diocese, Family Support Worker – 
Bradford; Deputy Manager – Children and Young Peoples Services – Leeds; Senior Support 
Workers in adult care - Brighouse, Dewsbury , Skipton, Bingley; For an Application form or 
more information visit www.catholic-care.org.uk or call 0113 388 5400. 
 

MUSIC FOR AUGUST There will be an ‘interregnum’ during August due to the circumstances 
we find ourselves in, commencing again in September. July is mostly covered, there may be 
one Sunday where we are without music at Mass. We still need more people willing to lead 
music at Mass, please consider this invitation, contact Paul Newman. 
 

ROE V WADE DECISION Friday 24 June, the US Supreme Court struck down the Roe v Wade 
decision, returning the matter of abortion legislation to individual states. There has been 
much misinformation spread online about the implications of this decision.  
Lord Alton has published an excellent piece that sets out the key facts on the decision:  
https://thecritic.co.uk/reversing-a-tragic-half-century-of-lost-lives/ 
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN HEBDEN ROYD are considering a proposal to re-locate the giant 
cross, normally installed at Horsehold, from Palm Sunday – Pentecost. New location, the 
centre of Hebden Bridge, adjacent to the market area, close to George Square. You are 
invited to give their views on this matter, contact Barry Geldard after Mass. 
 

http://www.bioethics.org.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DH47LwySX0Q
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=catholic-care.org.uk&u=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5jYXRob2xpYy1jYXJlLm9yZy51ay8_ZmJjbGlkPUl3QVIxcktGcWkyOGE2aUdlemRrU1REcnh4WXZGZWFINVFIajBMbVR3aVRKd3FEdlJHNGNxd09La20yQXc=&i=NWNmNjM5Zjk2M2EzYmMxNDI0YzEyMGU1&t=TWxKSW1JbklseTFLWnN2TmtSUmRGUHBzeDFtaFo3ZkdyVTRkU0l1cmRxND0=&h=4a5294ff650f4d9db9389ae5f7299f43
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=thecritic.co.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90aGVjcml0aWMuY28udWsvcmV2ZXJzaW5nLWEtdHJhZ2ljLWhhbGYtY2VudHVyeS1vZi1sb3N0LWxpdmVzLw==&i=NWNmNjM5Zjk2M2EzYmMxNDI0YzEyMWJl&t=cFhMM1gxUG5EQ0x3eGU3NnBPb0t4KzdwQ0JUNE5qdUNzWk8xR0RLK0tKcz0=&h=5d6bc1246df94b89a41634b0295105fe


 

 

THE MAYOR OF HEBDEN ROYD TOWN COUNCIL, Councillor Jane Hoyle will be holding her 
Civic Service in the autumn. The service is an opportunity to bring together the community 
in a spirit of thanksgiving and commitment to ongoing public service. A collection will also 
be made for the Mayors Charity, Calder Valley Search and Rescue. The service will be held 
at St Michael’s Church, Mytholmroyd, HX7 5DU at 2pm on Sunday 9 October. Following the 
service, a delicious afternoon tea will be served in the church hall. 
 

THE LUNCHEON CLUB will reopen on Wednesday 24 August.  
 

FOOTSTEPS will restart on Sunday 3 September.  
 

HALIFAX FOOD BANK is still providing food to 200 people each week, please help if you can. 
 

FLOWER ROTA  7 August Veronica Gregory, 14 August Liz Bavidge,  
21 August Nick Burchnall, 28 August Barbara Bottomley.    
 

ST BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 01 SEPTEMBER - 01 NOVEMBER 2022 
I encourage to visit: stbernadette.org.uk/the-tour/ 
Details of the itinerary for Saint Anne’s Cathedral, Great George St, Leeds LS2 8BE 
Arrive: 03/10/2022 at 6:30pm - Depart: 04/10/2022 at 5:00pm  
 

TUESDAY PRAYER ZOOM ROTA if you would like to lead a session, please email 
jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com  
Aug. 2       Summer Break / Sept 6   Anne and Mike Plunkett 
Oct. 4       Patricia and Paul Newman / Nov. 1    Jean and David Marsh 
Dec. 5       Nick Burchnall  
2023 
Jan. 3       Maureen and Frank Flynn / Feb. 7 John and Cathy Duffy 
Please swap with someone else if you find you are unavailable on the date suggested. 
 

PARISH GIVING  
If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd - Sort Code  40-27-15 and the Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your continued support it is very much appreciated.  

 

mailto:jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com

